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Court Fields School 
Parent Weekly óWhatôs Happeningô Bulletin 

Message from Mrs Matthews                                                                                    Friday 2nd December 2022 

I canôt believe itôs December already!  Weôve had a busy week this week with fixtures, the Parent Forum, Year 11 PPEs and 
the Year 10 Murder Mystery Evening, to name but a few things.  Next week is no different with Guess the Staff Member 
Advent Calendar Tutor Competition, 12 Days of Christmas Rewards, Perfect 10 Rewards, World Cup Weekly Winners, 
Year 10 Reward Breakfast, Christmas Concert, Year 9 Parentsô Evening, and the Cinema Trip for 100 Club and Best 
Behaviour Club.   

In addition, we have our fundraising day for Save the Childrenôs Christmas Jumper Appeal.  This year this will take the form 
of a óChristmas themedô non uniform day on Friday 9th December. Students can wear a Christmas jumper or red/green/ 
Christmas themed items. This is responding to the difficult financial situation for many families, and the fact that students 
may not have a Christmas jumper to wear, but we would not wish them to miss out on the opportunity to wear non-uniform 
and raise money for a good cause.    

Thank you as always for your support. I hope you have a lovely weekend. Best wishes, Mrs Matthews 

Achieve | Belong | Participate 

Under 15s County Cup Football  

COURT FIELDS 2 - 0 OLDFIELD  

Another outstanding performance in the county cup from our 
Under 15 boys, who overcame a very strong Oldfield School 
side from Bath to make it through to the last 16. The game 
was finely poised, until prolific striker Harry J scored with 15 
minutes to go. Alfie D scored a cracking free kick from 25 
yards to wrap the game up for Court Fields. All the boys were 
superb, however Harry C was given Man of the Match for yet 
another solid performance at centre back. Up next is the 

National Cup Fifth Round tie v Ivybridge.  

CFS Christmas Tree 

Thank you to our friends at Langford Lakes who kindly gifted 
us a fantastic Christmas Tree. Mrs Poole, together with 5 
Year 7 students, went to undertake the tricky task of 
choosing the right tree! 

Trampolining World Age 
Championships  

An outstanding performance 
from the very talented 

Jessica V in Year 9, who did 
amazing to come 11th in the 
Trampolining World Age 
Championships. You should 
be extremely proud of 

yourself! 

We were lucky enough 
to welcome Anna Della 
Valle into school last 
Friday. Anna who is an 
Adult Nurse at The Royal 
London Hospital shared with students 
her journey through school, college and 
Plymouth University and how she came 
to make the decision to start her career 
in London. Both Year 8 and 9 students 
were intrigued by the daily tasks Anna 

is expected to perform 
and her experience of 
working during the 
pandemic. 

 Year 10 Murder Mystery Evening 

ñWho killed the pop star?ò was the question on everyoneôs 
lips at this fantastic event organised by Mr Reed and our 
Year 10 Drama students. Thank you to all those involved and 
those who came to support a great eveningðan opportunity 
for our students to develop a range of drama skills. 


